

UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS

FIFTH JUDICIAL CIRCUIT 300 Fannin Street, Suite 5226 Shreveport, Louisiana 71101-3074

CARL E. STEWART CHIEF JUDGE June 7, 2017

TELEPHONE: (318) 676-3765 FACSIMILE: (318) 676-3768

Mr. Bill Pedersen, III Attorney At Law Law Office of Bill Pederson, III, PLLC 2501 Oak Lawn Avenue, Suite 380, LB50 Dallas, Texas 75219

Dear Mr. Pedersen:

Thank you for serving as a panelist during the Fifth Circuit Judicial Conference held in Grapevine, Texas, May 8-10, 2017. Your outstanding presentation was one of the many highlights of the conference. It was a pleasure greeting you and being enriched by the important information and insights that you shared with us.

I appreciate your participation, and I look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Carl E. Stewart Chief Judge

CES/mwm